									February 25, 2019

Dear Woodside School Community,

Each year the Student Council votes to support one major charity. This year the students chose to continue supporting an organization called Rise Against Hunger.  
Last March, we raised over $3,500 to self-fund our meal-packaging event and together, we packed over 10,000 meals for under-served children in Cambodia. We're doing it again this year and we need your help! 

Rise Against Hunger is an international hunger relief organization that distributes food and life-changing aid to the world’s most vulnerable, mobilizing the necessary resources to end hunger by 2030.

The Community Service elective classes are organizing our 2019 meal-packaging event for Wednesday, March 13th at the Village Hub, and the entire school community is encouraged to attend!  The Community Service elective students have already visited all the classrooms and gave presentations, including a video detailing the event to all the students at Woodside School.

The event takes place on Wednesday, March 13th which is a minimum day for parent conferences, so students will be dismissed at 12:30pm.


You must pre-register online: http://events.stophungernow.org/WoodsideSchool3/13/19
 
· Be sure to register the total number of family members participating
· Indicate which shift you prefer, full 1-4:30pm, or partial, 1-2:30pm
· Make your donation totaling a minimum of $25 per person

[bookmark: _GoBack]We hope you will support this organization by coming to our event and rolling up your sleeves! It’s hands-on fun! If you cannot attend, please still make a donation online or make a check out to Rise Against Hunger and turn it into the school office.

The students are looking forward to the meal-packaging event and being a part of positive change. Please join us!

Thank you,

Sharon Ryan LaCrosse 		Sabrina Maron		Ama Zena
Community Service Leader		Programs	                           Pastor
Woodside School			The Village Hub		The Village Church
